
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council Meeting of 22 May 2003 

10. ELECTION:  ZONE 5 NEW ZEALAND COMMUNITY BOARDS’ EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE DEPUTY 
REPRESENTATIVE 

 
 The Community Secretary requested the Board to vote in the election of a Zone 5 New Zealand 

Community Boards’ Executive Committee Deputy Representative.  The Council referred this clause 
from the Board meeting of 31 March 2003 back to the Board, to allow the Board’s order of preference 
to be decided by open voting.  The Board resolved that the Board’s vote for the Zone 5 New Zealand 
Community Boards’ Executive Committee Deputy Representative be in the following order of 
preference:   

 
 1. Mike Mora. 
 2. Joe Bell. 
 3. Val Carter. 
 
 


